
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Today, May 6: Barbara Stone's Memorial Service, 10 am 

(With a memorial reception following in Ida Payne) 
 

Sunday, May 8: Live Worship Service, 10 am 
(Hats on for Faithful Ladies/Mother's Day) 

 
Sunday, May 8: Livestream Worship on  

YouTube Channel, 10 am 
 

Wednesday, May 11: Pastor Mark's Bible Study on  
Zoom, 11 am  

 
Sunday, May 15: Youth Sunday, 10 am 

 
Sunday, May 15: New Member Class, 11 am in SWR  

 

 

Hi friends, 
  
Here are some things happening this week at Kennewick First UMC for you to 

be aware of. 
 

 Hats On for Faithful Ladies 

Please join me, along with Clair and Paige Phillips, my young friends who 

helped to dream and inspire up this event, by wearing a hat to worship 

on Mother’s Day, May 8th, to honor all faithful ladies, past and present, who 

have inspired us and our faith! 
  
Daughter, Sister, Aunt, Wife, Mother or Grandmother… No matter what hat we 

are wearing, being faithful is something for which we should strive. So, on 

Mother’s Day we honor faithful ladies who have nurtured, sacrificed for, taught, 

and loved us by worshipping the Lord, while crowning our head with a hat. 
– Cynthia Bement 

 

 

 



Wednesday Morning Bible Study  
The Wednesday Morning Bible Study will be meeting this Wednesday. We will 

be continuing our study of the Book of Romans and looking at Chapter 7 

together. Feel free to join us on the Zoom platform Wednesday at 11am. Here is 

the link: 
https://greaternw.zoom.us/j/96778398043 Meeting ID: 967 7839 8043. 

 

Ridin’ with the Rev’ this Sunday 

Last year some of us who ride motorcycles started a weekly ride on Sunday 

afternoons. We meet at the Church parking lot at 5 pm and head out for a 

leisurely 1 hour-ish ride in the local area. We usually stop in the middle to just, 

hang out and talk…I mean “fellowship.” If you ride a motorcycle of any style, 

feel free to join us for a fun time of meeting new friends and riding! 

 

New Members Class 

Since the pandemic we have not been able to hold a “New Member’s Class.” 

Pastor Mark will be having a class after Worship next week on Sunday, May 

15th at 11 am in the Susanna Wesley Room. If you just want to familiarize 

yourself with our church, would like to join the membership roles of the church 

or transfer your membership from a church you used to attend, please make 

plans to attend. Please RSVP to the church office if attending. If you cannot 

make this class and want to, please call the church office at 509-582-2163 so 

other arrangements can be made. Childcare can be provided during the class if 

that is a need for you. 

Youth Sunday May 15th 

Come support the United Methodist Youth Group on Sunday, May 15th. They 

will host the whole hour of worship from Prelude to Postlude. Our kids will be 

leading us in the time of worship, letting us know how our congregation has 

been an important part of their lives and how we can continue to support this 

wonderful ministry in the days and years ahead! We will also be taking a special 

offering that Sunday to help provide Camp Scholarships for our children, youth 

and families heading to United Methodist Summer Camps.  
  

 
 
 

https://greaternw.zoom.us/j/96778398043


 Looking ahead to August  

and our yearly Camp Out  
This year we will have our camp out at Plymouth Campground in Plymouth, 

WA from August 12th through August 14th. The sign-up sheet is on the 

website under Links and Forms, or you may call the office and have a sign-up 

sheet sent to you. Come to our yearly camp out and have a wonderful time of 

worship and fun! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

            
 


